
Celebrating 59 Years of Excellence! 
St. Rocco School 

ST. ROCCO SCHOOL 
Sharing the Love of the Heart of Christ! 

 
Mother/Son BOWLING PARTY 

 

October 27, 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
This year, St. Rocco School Parent Association will be hosting a Mother/Son 
Bowling Event for students in Grades PK 3-8th on Saturday, November 19, 
2022.  We need to provide a count for Town Hall Lanes in order to reserve 
the proper accommodations. 
  
The evening includes:  

 (2) two games of bowling, shoe rentals, pizza, chips and soda. 

 Photobooth – to capture your memories! 

 The cost is $20.00 per person. 

 There will be “BUMPER BOWLING” for our younger participants.  

 Of course, there will be plenty of fun for all ages!!! 
 

Please return the portion below to school in an envelope marked “Mother/Son BOWLING”, no 
later than Tuesday, November 8, 2022, with your money, to reserve your spot. (There will be 
approximately five people per lane.) We can only accommodate a limited amount of people, so 
please return this as early as possible.  This event is a first come first serve basis. 
  

Arrival time 4:45 PM.  
The bowling party is from 5:00 to 7:00 PM. 

 

NOTE:  The bowling starting time is 5:00PM SHARP!!! 

Sincerely,  

Alison Anderson & Stephanie Fava ~ Co-Chairpersons 
 

Mother/Son BOWLING Event 
 

STUDENT NAME____________________________ GRADE________  
 
QTY./PARTY__________ #ADULTS_______ #CHILDREN/AGES ________ 
 

Bumpers if possible (please circle)  YES   or    NO 
 

Total # _____ X $20.00 = AMT. ENCLOSED___________ 
 

Date Rec’d/By__________________    Ck./Cash_______________ $____________ 
 

CHRIST is the reason for this school. 

~in our minds, on our lips, and always in our hearts~ 

 


